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MUNICIPALITY OF SKAGWAY 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

 

 
POSITION VACANCY TO BE FILLED BY PROMOTION 

 
The Municipality of Skagway will fill the position of Lead 
Dispatcher by promotion of Willeke Van Den Hoorn as 
permitted under the Municipality of Skagway Personnel 

Policy, Section 6.5. 
 

Questions about this action should be directed to the 
Borough Manager prior to April 1, 2024. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


